
From: info info@bnro.ro
Subject: NBR answer
Date: September 15, 2022 at 13:53
To: jan@thegoldobserver.com

Mr.	Jan	Nieuwenhuijs
	
Dear	Sir,
	

In	reply	to	your	follow-up	email	of	September	14th,	2022,	concerning	the	existence	of	legal
requirements	 regulaEng	 the	 amount	 of	 internaEonal	 reserves	 in	 relaEon	 to	 a	 country’s
capital	key	in	the	European	System	of	Central	Banks,	or	to	the	country’s	GDP,	we	would	like
to	confirm	that	we	are	not	aware	of	any	such	requirements.
	
Sincerely,
Public	InformaEon	and	DocumentaEon	Division
NaEonal	Bank	of	Romania
Any e-mail message from the National Bank of Romania (NBR) is sent in good faith, but shall neither be binding nor construed as
constituting a commitment by the NBR except where provided for in a written agreement. This e-mail is intended only for the use of
the recipient(s) named above. Any unauthorised disclosure, use or dissemination, either in whole or in part, is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately via e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system. The NBR
processes personal data in line with Regulation (EU) 2016/679. More information is available on the website www.bnr.ro. In case of
queries, please contact the NBR Data Protection Officer at datepersonale@bnro.ro
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